

Hi there, I'm Lesley, the only Euphonium player in the band. After searching for a local band to join, I found myself drawn to Thame Concert Band and after just a few months as a member, felt very much 'part of the family'. The band members are such a welcoming, friendly bunch of people and we play a lovely selection of music - the rehearsal time always passes too quickly.

Having played the tenor saxophone for the past 20 years, I was persuaded to return to the instrument of my youth by our friendly Musical Director Callum. I am really enjoying the new challenge which is also bringing back some lovely memories of my early brass playing days.

I like to think I am quite artistic and enjoy taking on various craft and DIY projects at home, which also helps me to relax after a busy day at my job as a Customer Service Advisor when I'm not busy practicing of course!!